
From: Cheryl Langdon-Orr, Pat Kane  
Sent: Friday, 3 April 2020 
To: Maarten Botterman 
 
Subject: Completion of the ATRT3 Final Report 

    
Dear Maarten, 

As you know, the re-arrangement of the schedule for ICANN67 Cancun resulted in the cancellation of 
ATRT3’s two days of face-to-face meetings. This cancellation has significantly impeded our ability to 
complete our work by the planned date of April 5, 2020. 

As such ATRT3 has increased the length and the number of its weekly meetings to try and compensate. 
We are making excellent progress but moving slower, nevertheless.  

We are therefore advising you that we will now expect to be completing our work by the end of 
May 2020. 

Thank You. 

Cheryl Langdon-Orr and Pat Kane 

ATRT3 Co-Chairs 


